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Concerning:  North American Tariff Situation

To our valued customers:

By now, I am sure you have been aware of the situation between our federal 
government and the other federal governments of North America namely, Canada, 
and Mexico.  Our federal government of the United States may impose a tariff on 
all goods made in Mexico and/or Canada as they cross into the US.  All our rubber 
tubing and related products are produced in Mexico, and our situation is that 
everything we manufacture must cross into the United States prior to it being 
shipped to a customer of Primeline Industries.  If new tariffs are imposed, this 
amount will be passed on to our customers in full as a separate line-item 
surcharge.  We wish there was an alternative solution.  We appreciate you as a 
customer and we appreciate that you have chosen Primeline Industries to be your 
supplier.  It is our sincere desire that these tariffs are not implemented.

Sincerely,
PRIMELINE INDUSTRIES
Brian Zinkan
General Manager


